



As of September 27, 2021


Front has revised its Data Processing Addendum.  The revisions include adding the new 
Standard Contractual Clauses applicable to Front’s service that the European Commission 
adopted in June 2021.


Please contact privacy@frontapp.com for the revised Data Processing Addendum.
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